
NEWS RELEASE 
 

 The Town of Wytheville’s Sanitary Sewer Inflow and Infiltration 

Rehabilitation Project is beginning. Citizens can expect to see an increase in 

utility marks in and around property lines, road rights-of-way, alleyways and 

through existing utility easements. Citizens may also see large trucks and 

equipment performing inspections, cleaning and making repairs in these 

areas over the next six (6) to seven (7) months. If you have any questions, 

please contact Director of Public Utilities and Engineering Billy Anderson at 

(276) 223-3342 or via email at billy.anderson@wytheville.org. 


